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Utility Advisory Board Recommendation Memorandum

To: Hildale City Manager & City Council/Colorado City Town Manager & Town Council
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Date: April 3,2024

Cc: Jerald A Postema, Utility Director, Nathan Fischer, Utility Superintendent, Athena Cawley, Utility
Administrative Assistant, Sirrene Barlow, City Recorder, Shirley Zitting, Town Clerk

Re: Recommendation for Adoption of the Water Rate Increase as proposed by the Rural
Community Assistance Corporation (RCAC) under American Water Works Association (AWWA) M1
PRINCIPLES OF WATER RATES, FEES, AND CHARGES, SEVENTH EDITION

1. On March 28, 2024, 6:00 pm at Hildale City Hall at the regularly scheduled meeting of the Utility
Advisory Board, the members reviewed and acted on the following: consider enacting the
preferred Water Rate Structure as outlined in the attached: Hildale - Colorado City Rate
Analysis Proposed Alternatives Memorandum from RCAC.

2. The Board recommends to the City and Town Councils consider enacting the preferred Water
Rate Structure as outlined in the attached: Hildale - Colorado City Rate Analysis Proposed
Alternatives, Section 3.3.

This report respectfully submitted by the Utility Advisory Board Members.



